
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support over the 
last two months. To use the word busy, I feel would be a bit of 
an understatement. God has blessed us with the opportunity 
to present our call to Vancouver in ten new churches over the 
last eight weeks in both Washington State and British 
Columbia, Canada. Response to our ministry has been good, 
and we have had many of those churches partner with us in 
taking the Gospel to Vancouver.  
 
In many ways we are overwhelmed how God has used these 
churches to be a blessing and encouragement to our family. It 
is always an encouragement to be a guest at churches that 
have a real desire to reach the lost both at home and in other 
cities around the world. We are also thankful to say that we 

have seen five adults accept Christ during the last few weeks during the preaching services. It 
is always great to see people take those first steps of faith, and we are honoured to be a part 
of their decision. 

We do ask prayer for our family as are leaving on March 12th for a forty day trip to the 
Province of Ontario as well as Ohio State. This is our longest trip during our deputation travels 
and we will be on the road until April 22nd. We ask prayer for our safety as well as our sanity. 
Travelling for that long with three small boys will prove to be a challenge. With that in mind, 
we are looking forward to being in twelve churches during that time, and as the Lord provides 
it has the potential to really help us reach our goals of monthly support. 

We are so thankful for your support and prayers as we follow God’s call to Vancouver. 

Your Friends, 

Paul & Jenette Conner 
Maximus, Myles & Owen

REACH VANCOUVER UPDATE 
The Conner Family / Vancouver, BC Canada

New Family Photo // February 2014

Greater Vancouver Baptist Church 
Pastor Gordon Conner 

4440 Victoria Drive 
Vancouver, BC V5N 4N6

reachvancouver.org  paul@reachvancouver.org @reachvancouver 

mailto:paul@reachvancouver.org?subject=Reach%20Vancouver
http://reachvancouver.org
http://reachvancouver.org
mailto:paul@reachvancouver.org?subject=Reach%20Vancouver

